
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Venus Flytrap Class  

Summer 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to summer term 1. This term we are looking to improve the 

outdoor area next to the classroom so we can begin to use this as an 

outdoor classroom as the weather gets warmer.  

Everyone will have a small yellow book as their home/school book this 

term, these are smaller and easier to fit into bags. Please continue to look 

at these and write any information you want us to know in there. 

  

This term our books are… 

  

 

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday – Cooking  

Wednesday – Performing Arts and PE 

Friday – Library session – Please encourage your 

child to read their story books with you at home 

and remember to bring them back every Friday to 

swap for another one.   

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This term our theme is Swords and Sandals. We will 
be linking our interests of animals and the beach to 

this theme. In Science, we will be exploring materials 
and their properties. We will be investigating which 
materials will be best to make a variety of items and 

testing them out, such as a boat and an umbrella. 
 

We will be continuing our reading sessions following 
the Read Write Inc. scheme. We all made real 

progress last term and are showing great enthusiasm 
towards our reading and writing. This term we will 

continue to bring home reading books linked to our 
phonics books in school. Please take good care of 

these, as we only have limited books in school.  
 

In Maths, we will be beginning our learning on 
multiplication and division. Some groups will also 

begin to further their learning on 2D and 3D shapes.  
 

In our PSHE lessons this term, we will be learning 
about touch. Discussing and learning about 

appropriate touch, physical contact and identifying 
trusted adults.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Venus Flytrap Class Staff 

 

Amy Jade Harriet Matt        Kester 
     

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
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